
 

If you would like more information, please contact Holly Hill Church School 
0121 6758700 

Come and join us for a free fish and chip dinner this Tuesday 
30th Jan at 3.30pm in Holly Hill Church School’s hall.  

Please book your place at the school office by Tuesday 
at 10am 

We look forward to seeing you all there.  

Come and join us at our 
community church.  

 

 Would you like a free dinner?  
Come and join us for our service 
that will include fish and chips, 

songs and prayer. 
 

 


